
Mr S. Fox wrote: 
 
As a customer of reluctant Kingston Communications, I wish to voice my concern 
over Ofcom's intention not to place pricing controls upon KCs wholesale broadband 
offering. 
 
I believe that in not placing said controls upon KC, Ofcom is not helping to ensure 
that KC operates a fair policy of access to its network. This perpetuates a monopoly 
environment, dissuades business, investment and innovation in Hull and the 
surrounding area. 
 
I am formally petitioning you to establish sterner controls upon KC, and would 
appreciate your response to this. 
 
I shall also be petitioning my local MP. 
 
Regards 
 
S. Fox 


